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A message from Mrs Robinson 
We were very lucky on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday to have 
had the perfect weather for our Sports Days. All the children had a 

fantastic time and the year 6 children are still talking about their 
‘tug of war’ against the teachers! It was so lovely to see all of our 

families’ watch their children and to meet our new families. We 
currently have the most children we have ever had on role and we 

now have waiting lists for children to attend our school. This is a 
great achievement. 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Robinson 
 

 

 

 

 

Our School Target is 97% This 

week our attendance was: 92.17% 

Nursery: 80.89% 

Reception: 91.39% 

Year 1: 89.47% 

Year 2 KE: 88.31% 

Year 2 NS: 100% 

Year 3: 89.01% 

Year 4: 95.97% 

Year 5: 93.83% 

Year 6: 92.28% 

The winning class is… Nessgate 

2NS 

Our School Vision 

“Learn, Grow and 

Aspire Together.” 

 

 

 

Parents, our Parent Helpline is now OPEN! 

Call us free on 0808 802 5544 from 9.30am-

4pm, Monday- Friday 

1.) You’ll get through to a trained adviser 

who will listen and talk through your 

concerns in complete confidence 

2.) Your adviser will help you to understand 

your child’s behaviour and give you 

practical advice on what to do next 

3.) If you need further help, they’ll arrange 

for one of our independent, experienced 

professionals to call you for a 50-minute 

telephone conversation within seven 

days 

We also have a webchat and email service if 

that is more convenient for you. Please do get in 

touch if you need support. 

Attendance Target 97% 

Attendance This Week 

92.17% 

 Attendance This Year 

92.17% 

 

Names on Uniform 

Please can we remind our families to ensure you put your child’s name on 

their uniform. As you saw, we had large amounts of lost property outside, 

with no names on. We appreciate how expensive uniform is and if they 

have your child’s name on, we can ensure we can return their clothes. 

Thank you for your ongoing support 

Punctuality 

We would just like to remind our families about the 

importance of being in school on time, as we have had a 

number of children arriving late. It’s great if children are 

in their line at 8.40 so they can start their learning 

promptly. Children who arrive late miss starting the day 

with their friends and the beginning of lessons. It’s 

important to establish good routines in preparation for the 

rest of their lives. Punctuality is a life skill. We 

understand there are rare occasions when you are 

unavoidably late due to unforeseen circumstances. Please 

just ring the office and let the school know.  

We have lots of exciting trips and experiences booked in 

for this half term. We don’t want our children missing out 

due to lateness. 
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Dates Events 
 

Community Cafe Our community café is now open every Wednesday and Thursday 3.00-4.30 
 

Friday 1st July  Outdoor School Summer Fair 2.00pm (If the weather doesn’t permit the Fair will be moved to the 
following week Friday 8th July). 

Wednesday 6th July  Whole School Transition Day 

Monday 18th July- Thursday 21st July Haxby Road 100 week. Children across school will be taking part in their cultural experiences involving 
visits from artists, drama teachers and visits out. 

Wednesday 20th July EYFS Family transition trip to Filey 

Wednesday 20th July  Samba and African Drumming Experience for KS1 and KS2 children. 

Thursday 21st July Friends of Haxby Road School Disco. More details to follow after half term. 

Friday 22nd July Year 6 Leavers Assembly in the upper hall. 9.00am. All year 6 parents/carers welcome. 

Friday 22nd July  School finishes for summer at 12.00pm 

 

 

Spectacular Summer Attendance Raffle 2022 

The children have really enjoyed our new attendance raffle and we will continue it for the last half 

term of the school year. Each day your child is in school, on time, they will receive a raffle ticket 

and will be entered into our spectacular summer raffle. At the end of this half term, names will 

be drawn and the children will have the chance to win some fabulous prizes including: 

1st Place £50 Asda Voucher 

2nd Place: £20 Asda Voucher 

Various summer toys for the garden 

 

 


